



September 28, 2011

Society of Plastics Engineers/Color & Appearance Div. c/o Mr. Howard Kennedy
Dominion Colour Corp
199 New Toronto St.
Toronto, Ontario M8V 3X4 CANADA

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

Thank you for your 9/27/2011 gift of \$1,130.00 to Habitat for Humanity's ReStore. Because of the generosity of donors like you, DuPage Habitat celebrated an exciting milestone this year – our 50<sup>th</sup> homeowner received keys to their new Habitat home!

Since 1995, DuPage Habitat has been a pioneer in creating affordable, sustainable housing for 50 families locally and another 50 families globally through our "House for a House" tithe. As an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International, we partner with churches, corporations, foundations, and individuals like you to build and sell decent homes to our partner families. We couldn't do it alone.

Supported and encouraged by our partners, we're positioned for further growth, progress and success. These ongoing and new projects give every reason to believe the months and years ahead will be full of opportunities to serve families and the community:

- Rehabbing and building 20 homes in the county for our partner families.
- Revitalizing areas through the Neighborhood Stabilization Program, a federally-funded program we're utilizing to purchase, rehabilitate and resell foreclosed homes in at-risk communities.
- ReStore Opened in July at 869 S. Route 53 and offers shoppers great savings on tools, appliances, building materials and furniture while preventing tons of material from ending up in landfills annually. Ultimately ReStore proceeds allow us to build more homes and support affordable housing in DuPage County.
- Renovating existing homes is part of our new "A Brush with Kindness" program, which focuses on providing painting, landscaping and minor repairs to homeowners in need.

Tranh you!

Thank you again for supporting our efforts with this gift to our ReStore.

Sincerely,

Sarah Brachle

**Executive Director**